
CITY OF HOYT LAKES 
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

 
Notice is hereby given that the City Council of the City of Hoyt Lakes will hold a Public Hearing 
on Monday, March 24th, 2025 at 5:30 p.m. in the Hoyt Lakes City Council Chambers, to consider 
revisions to the city’s floodplain ordinance.   
 
This floodplain ordinance would amend the city’s floodplain regulations, which guides 
development in a manner that complies with state laws and the standards of the National Flood 
Insurance Program (NFIP), and will reference the effective Flood Insurance Rate Maps (FIRM) 
and Flood Insurance Study (FIS). 
 
Any and all persons(s) desiring to be heard shall be given an opportunity at the above stated 
time and place. Persons who wish to submit written comments prior to the hearing may 
address them to Tammy Snetsinger, 206 Kennedy Memorial Drive, Hoyt Lakes, MN 55750. 
 
If you have any questions regarding the above public hearing, or need special accommodations 
in order to attend this hearing, please contact Tammy Snetsinger at 218-225-2344 ext. 1061. 
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